
Important Notice for Out of Zone Students 

This year we have a very limited number of out of zone enrolment places available for Year 9 
students.  These placements will be drawn by ballot. Limited to 40 students. 

 

Applications for enrolment will be drawn in the following order of priority; 
 

1. Students accepted into a special programme run by the school ie; Te Rito Rūmaki o Waitākere. 
2. Siblings of current students. 
3. Siblings of former students. 
4. Children of former students. 
5. Children of board employees and board members children. 
6. All other students. 

 

To enter the ballot please bring your completed enrolment form and documents to the school by 
4pm Wednesday, 4th September 2024: 
 

 NZ Birth Certificate / NZ or Aus Passport / NZ Citizenship Certificate or O’Sea’s Passport & 
Visa (student passport & visa PLUS parent passport & visa) 

 Proof of Guardianship - If not the parent 
 Proof of Address (MUST BE: A current property-based bill ie internet, water, power) 
 Latest School Report 

 
Only complete enrolments will be entered into the ballot.  
 

All applicants will be advised of the outcome of the ballot once it is drawn on Wednesday, 11th 
September, and successful applicants will be required to confirm their placement by Friday 20th 
September. 

 

Enrolment interviews will be held with successful students after the ballot.   
 

To adhere to the conditions of the ballot we will be unable to accept any Out of Zone enrolments 
after the close of the ballot. 

 


